
BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
 

CURRENT PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
 

                                                     

The following Planning Applications have been received by the Building and Development Control Committee.   

REF NO 
NAME OF 
APPLICANT 

LOCATION DESCRIPTION 

PA/2020/045 
Reg Atkins on behalf 
of the Alderney 
Football Association 

Football Clubhouse 
The Arsenal, Mount Hale 

Extension and upgrading of the football 
club house. 

 
Public access to the Island Hall to inspect plans in person is now possible by appointment only. 
 
Persons not able to come to the Island Hall may still request information by telephone or email.  
 
Email tissie.roberts@gov.gg  or telephone 820031 (Direct line). 
 
An enquiry may also be made in writing to: Tissie Roberts, Planning Officer, States of Alderney, PO Box 
1001, Alderney GY9 3AA or posted, at any time, in the letterbox in the Island Hall outside lobby. 
 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS, INCLUDING LETTERS OF SUPPORT, ABOUT A PARTICULAR 
APPLICATION SHOULD SUBMIT THEM AS ABOVE, BY THURSDAY 30 JULY 2020.  
ANY REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE PROCESSED.  
 

Please Note: Letters (or emails) of representation should be about the proposed development and not 
about the applicant.  Letters (and emails) of representation are not treated as confidential by the 
Committee, and will be disclosed to the applicant.  
 

                                                                                                                                                                    09 JULY 2020 

   

  
  

Tissie Roberts 
Planning Officer 
For and on behalf of the Building and 
Development Control Committee 
Tissie.roberts@gov.gg     

  
    Tel. 820031 
 
 

 
Please note: 

There will be an Open Planning Meeting on Thursday 16 July. 
Starting at 14.00h in the Island Hall (main hall).  
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